Community Meeting

A meeting of the college community was held in the theatre

at 7:30 on Thursday, October 5. Gretchen Hutchins, the new chair-
man,presided.

It was moved and seconded to have the member-at-large to the
Commuhity Couneil abolished. Carried.

Vrs. Jones spoke about the Parent Education and Child Develop-
ment Conference which is to be held on October 9 and 10. She made
the following announcements:

1. All students wishing to register should do so after the
meeting.

2., Only those who have registered may go to the study groups.
3. Miss Ogden will need two volunteer assistants.
4. TFifteen guides will be needed for Monday afternoon.

fr. Thompson explained the fire regulations and made the
following suggestions:

1. During fire drills everyone should march down the stairs
in single file.

0ily rags should not be left around.

Matches and cigarettes should be put out carefully.

Sereens should alwsys be in front of fireplaces when &
fire is burning.
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Mr. Wills, from Bennington, spoke on the history of insurance.
It was suggested that fire captains be elected in the houses.

- Respectfully submitted,

Cornelia Pierce
Secretary





